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Dear Sirs:

Thank you for the letter reporting
. r = =
reception on March 2,

Ve are always interested to learn of
out of stete listeners. It might be
of interest to you to know thﬁt we

get considerable mail from New Zealsnd
and Australia.

Thank you for writing.

L.H.Crumbaugh
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5000 WATTS

RSN e ntic Avenue
LONG BEACH 7, CALIFORNIA

419 South Roberison Boulevard
BEVERLY HILLS, CALIFORNIA



